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Licensing Staff 
FW: Proposed Biopark at Tibohine 

Received today 18-6-2010 

From: Claire Kerrane [a-] 
Sent: 17 June 2010 18:46 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Proposed Biopark at Tibohine 

Sir/ Madame, 

1 am writing to you in relation to an application for a waste licence by ADPower Roscommon I.td reference 
number WO274-01 in respcct of a facility at Ballinphuill, 'libohinc, Castlerea, Co. Roscommon. 

As a membcr of this community all my life 1 would like to strongly cmphasis my disgust at the application 
for such a facility. 1 lind it hard to  even understand how the development o f a  waste Pdcility like this one 
can be given any consideration Cor a small rural village. Why Tibohine? There is absolutely no need for 
such a development on our doorstep and it is clear from the meeting I attended last Saturday that are no 
actual advantages for such a hcility here. 

Sincerely, 
Martin Kerrane 
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